

Get Your WELLIES Ready!

UPCOMING WELLY WALK GIVES CHILDHOOD CANCER THE BOOT!

A Community FUN-draiser to Benefit the Muddy Puddles Project
Dear Parents:
To celebrate childhood, we will be hosting a "Welly Walk" fundraiser on (rain or shine) to benefit the Muddy Puddles Project, a nonprofit fundraising platform that funds childhood cancer research. The Muddy Puddles Project is also the official charity partner of Peppa Pig in the US.
The program offers a great way for little ones to explore the world outside while helping others.
As a tribute to all children diagnosed with cancer and those who will battle cancer in the future, your child's class is invited to support the cause and participate in this fun day by wearing their rain gear to school (raincoats, umbrellas, ponchos, wellies/boots). Rain or shine, the children will gather outside to take a fun walk around the schoolyard while donning their favorite rain gear. We have lots of fun activities planned to make the most of our time outside!
If you are able to support this great cause, we suggest (1) making an optional donation of \$5.00 or more, sent to class in an envelope marked MUDDY PUDDLES PROJECT, (2) encouraging your child to fundraise with sponsor forms, or (3) making a donation online at justgiving.com/campaign/PeppaPigWellyWalks and sharing the link with friends and family.
Visit muddypuddlesproject.org to download sponsor forms and learn more about this incredible
program. Thank you for your participation!
Sincerely,